
 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

A lovely end to a very busy term.  The children looked amazing.  We had lots dressed up for 

Diwali and they really enjoyed the sweetie treats in the afternoon. 

Parent evenings have worked remarkably well with parents either choosing to come in school 

or attend virtually.  For [parents who did not attend please can you complete the             

questionnaire which will be sent out on Parentmail. 

A big thank you for everyone at school who have made this such a productive term and 

worked extremely hard, both pupils, staff and parents. 

Finally, a big welcome to Mrs Barklam, our new receptionist along with all new staff at 

Lanesfield.  Please see below.. 

October 2022  Issue 3 

Top Attendance: 

 

• Pink 96.1% 

• Lilac 95.9% 

• Orange 95.1% 

Diary Dates 

October 

21st  - Inset Day 

24th to 28th October - Half term holidays 

31st  - Children return to school 

 

November 

Library month - there will be library visits for all 

children 

7th Nurse toilet training session and drop in session 

10th - World Science day 

10th - Purple class trip 

10th - Governors in School 

11th - Remembrance day 

14th - Anti-bullying week 

17th/24th - Reception class trip 

18th - Children in need 

23rd - Purple class assembly 

Flu Vaccinations for all children 

in Reception to Year 6 

Children’s flu vaccinations will be 

carried out in school on 29th No-

vember. 

The vaccination team have re-

quested that parents give their 

consent electronically going for-

ward via the link below: 

https://

midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/

flu/2022/wolverhampton  

Welcome to our new staff 

Miss Samuels              Mrs Gosnell             Mrs Barklam           Mrs Cox                Ms Morris          Ms Millward 

Learning Support          Learning Support       Receptionist             Learning Support      Teacher             Learning Support 
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Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

For Maths: Lillie-Mae, Isaac, Jodhveer, Willow, Jack, Inaayah, Elliott, 

Alissa, Raheeb, Amelia A, Skylar, Amelia W, Gracie, Ethan, Riley R, 

Jaiveer, Aiden, Alieu. 

For Reading: Harrison, Mariyum, Myra, Esme, Alyssia, Pavittarjot, 

Ishani, Logan, Amber, Daniel, Darcee, Harvey, Kyle, Hannah, Elizabete, 

Caitlin, Samuel, Teia.  

School Dinners 

If you would like your child to have a school dinner please 

ensure you order via Parentmail by midnight the night       

before. 

How to order - 

Parentmail, Accounts, Dinners Autumn Term, tick your        

choices, pay now, confirm and checkout 

Please ensure you follow the instructions through to 'checkout' 

even if you do not pay for school meals. We do not get the 

order unless meals are checked out. 

If you have any problems, please contact the school office 

Donated Uniform - Help 

We are very lucky to have lots of donated 

uniform in school. 

However, we need some help with sorting 

and labelling and were looking to see if 

any parents would be able to assist us 

with this.  Please contact the office if you 

can spare some time. 

After School/Breakfast 

club 

Please check your After 

School Club/Breakfast 

Club balances. Charges 

are added for late pick 

ups and emergency non 

bookings so please clear 

these as soon as       

possible.     

House Points Update 

Outstanding Balances - Trips 

We have a number of outstanding       

balances from trips for last academic 

year. An email has been sent to those 

parents. To help us continue with all the 

wonderful trips we offer, please ensure 

you clear your balances as soon as    

possible. 
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Diwali Photos 

 


